
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/28/2016 12:49:25 PM
Subject: RE: Have to ask...

No change on expansion that I am aware of.  We still think it is a bad idea.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 12:43 PM

To: Glaccum, David; Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Have to ask...
 
Just checking in to make sure nothing has changed here.
 
From: Sausser, Lauren [mailto:lsausser@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 12:39 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Have to ask...
 
I’m writing a Medicaid expansion story for tomorrow. The White House has a new report out that says 87,000 people 
in SC who have mental illness or substance abuse addiction would qualify for Medicaid if SC expanded.
 
I don’t necessarily need a quote, but I just need to make sure the governor hasn’t changed her position on expansion.
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Lauren Sausser
Health Editor and Reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5598
www.postandcourier.com
@laurenmsausser on Twitter
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